
COMMUNITY PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION SURVEY NOTICE 

 

RE: Community Survey Regarding the Transportation Needs of Individuals with Disabilities, Seniors, Youth and 

Individuals with Limited Incomes 

 

The Evansville Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is conducting a general public survey to determine the 

transportation needs of individuals with disabilities, seniors, youth and individuals with limited incomes in Vanderburgh, 

Warrick and Henderson counties. The survey results will be used to develop a list of barriers, needs and gaps in public 

transportation, and recommendations for improvement within the regional Coordinated Public Transit-Human Services 

Transportation Plan. This plan is a requirement of the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) in order for our region to 

continue to receive Section 5310: Enhanced Mobility of Seniors and Individuals with Disabilities funding. These funds are 

used to purchase buses and vans for METS Mobility, HART Paratransit Service, and area non-profit organizations that serve 

seniors and individuals with disabilities.  

 

A link to the online survey can be found at www.evansvillempo.com. Surveys will be accepted through January 31, 2017. 

Hard copies of the survey are available at the Evansville MPO office: Room 316–Civic Center Complex, One NW Martin 

Luther King, Jr. Blvd, Evansville, IN 47708.  

 

If you have questions regarding the survey or Coordinated Public Transit-Human Services Transportation Plan please 

contact the MPO via mail, email or phone listed below.  

 

Matt Schriefer, Transportation Planner 

Evansville MPO 

Room 316 - Civic Center Complex 

One NW M.L. King Jr. Blvd. 

Evansville, IN  47708 

812-436-7837 

mschriefer@evansvillempo.com 

http://www.evansvillempo.com/
mailto:mschriefer@evansvillempo.com

